
 
 
 
 
 
December 12, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 729 
Re: Per Diem Relief Program 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is pleased to announce the implementation of a per diem relief 
program that grants additional free days allowing more time for customer loading 
and for street turning equipment. 
 

¾ Two additional free days will be added to our standard free time allowance for 
empty to load (E/L) and load to load (L/L) scenarios for all equipment sizes 

 
¾ Effective for equipment that goes out of the gate on or after December 15, 

2005 in non-west coast states (outside of California, Washington, Oregon and 
Utah) 

 
¾ Effective for equipment that goes out the gate on or after December 22, 2005  

in west coast states (California, Washington, Oregon and Utah) 
 

¾ This two additional free day program for E/L and L/L scenarios will end for 
equipment that goes out of the gate from all locations on or after March 1, 
2006 

 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development Representative with any questions regarding this program. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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